
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Request 
 
We would like to know about any young people aged 16-24 
who approached you, including both as a main applicant 
and those who were part of a household or couple and 
were not the main applicant, during the financial year 2023-
2024 because they were homeless or at risk of 
homelessness. The information we are requesting falls 
under the Housing Act 1996 which has been amended to 
include the new duties brought in by the Homelessness 
Reduction Act 2017.  
 
 

 Response 
 
Please see attached Excel document 

 


